
CALIFORNIA RACIAL AND IDENTITY PROFILING ADVISORY BOARD 
https://oag.ca.gov/ab953/board 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT: POST SUBCOMMITTEE  
 

Public Notice is hereby given that a quorum of members of the POST Subcommittee was not 
established and could not be established. Therefore, in compliance with Government Code section 
11128.5, the POST Subcommittee meeting scheduled for Monday, February 10, 2025, was 
adjourned at 11:13 a.m. 
 

 
The next POST Subcommittee meeting will take place on a date and time to be determined and will 
be posted at https://oag.ca.gov/ab953/meetings in compliance with Government Code section 11125, 
subdivision (a). 
 
Please direct any questions or requests for further information to AB953@doj.ca.gov.  
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